
 

 

Year 5 & 6 Mixed Netball Tournament 

The newly formed Belleville Wix netball teams competed in the Year 5 and 6 

Wandsworth Mixed Netball Tournaments at Burntwood Academy alongside many 

other local schools.  

 

Many of our players only took up netball this year at the increasingly popular school 

netball club. Our pupils were eager to impress against a field of strong competition 

and the teams were faced with a high standard of competition throughout the 

morning group stages. Although the morning results did not go our way, the pupils 

persevered throughout the day to come away with a draw and a win in the 

afternoon matches.  

 

All our pupils played with a great attitude and gave their best efforts. As such, we 

were nominated by other schools on both days of the tournament for showing great 

values of teamwork, resilience and respect. In addition, they all demonstrated great 

potential in playing netball in the future and we hope this event has inspired them 

to take up the sport further.  

 

 

 


